
Tamworth Recreation Advisory Committee 
February 12, 2021 

5:30 to 6:30 
In attendance: 
Amy Carter Jeremy Phillips  
Kelly Goodson Suzanne Balomenos Morgan 
Dick Lennon and Barb Bloomberg joined the meeting at 6:05 
 
The minutes of the February 5th meeting were accepted as written. 
 
Amy asked about rumours that there were disparaging comments being made about this committee 
on Facebook.  Kelly thought that these were mostly about the selectboard ‘delaying’ supporting  a 
recreation department. 
 
Amy also reminded the group about all the work that the Recreation Committee did 2 years ago.  We 
agreed to continue to use this work to inform ours. 
 
Kelly spoke about the importance of the new recreation director being a ​coordinator​ and ​contact ​for 
organizations that plan events and holidays already happening in town. 
 
Kelly reported that the select board has paid the dues to join the Carroll County Recreation 
Department for the coming year. 
 
The presentation to the select board will be scheduled after March 5th.  Kelly stated that 1 person 
needs to be responsible for presenting recommendations to the board. 
 
A discussion and decision were made for recommendations from TRAC to the select board.  These 
are: 
~full time position 
~TRAC will be available to support the new director as s/he needs 
 
Jeremy screen shared the job description that Dick sent him.  Amy reminded us all that we had 
decided to use the Tamworth job description and adapt it rather than completely rewriting one.  
+Amy will try to resend the current job description to the group. 
Meanwhile, we started editing the job description that Dick wrote.  This will be a continuing process.  
 
The meeting ended at 6:30. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Suzanne Balomenos Morgan 
 
 


